
 

Wandsworth Amnesty International

Embassy Crawl 2013

Saturday 5 October @ 11:00
Start: Embankment station 
(outside the riverside entrance of Embankment Station)

Supporters of Amnesty International are taking the  

campaign against FGM  
to the London embassies of countries where cutting is most 
prevalent. Starting with Nigeria, we will be delivering letters to 
eight embassies, calling on their governments to put a stop to 
FGM. In December 2012 the UN Assembly passed a resolution 
to ban the practice. Today we will be calling on embassies to 
encourage them to turn resolution into resolve.



Nigeria

Sudan

Egypt

Indonesia

Ethiopia

Yemen

Gambia

Senegal

The practice of FGM (Female Genital Mutilation) or Cutting involves 
a full or partial removal of the external female genitalia. In the next 
decade 30 million children are at risk of being subjected to FGM.

Join our Embassy Crawl and help us to change 
the lives of those 30 million children

At each embassy we will deliver a letter and have a brief talk on the 
FGM practice of that country.

We will stop for lunch in Hyde Park, at the Lido Café Bar. 

If possible please wear black. Remember to check the weather and 
come prepared if it looks like rain!

Organised by AI Wandsworth  					     www2.amnesty.org.uk/groups/wandsworth

LUNCH BREAK

MEETING POINT: 
Embankment tube:  
Riverside entrance


